
ATTENDANCE 

¤ Hours of attendance  

AM Classes – 8:45 am to 11:35 am 

PM Classes – 12:50 pm to 3:30 pm 
 

** Pupils are not to be dropped off at the school 

building more than 5 minutes prior to starting 

time.  
 

ABSENCES – ATTENDANCE LINE 

Pupils are urged to attend school every day it is 

in session.  Parents and pupils should understand 

that school is a full-time job.   
However, it is recognized that absences under 

certain conditions are necessary.   

It is difficult to establish rules that apply equally 

well in all instances, but in general, the following are 

considered legitimate absences: 

• Illness 

• Medical or Dental appointments 

• Family Emergency 
 

** Please call Slinger Elementary  

(644-6669) or the Attendance Line (644-6204) 

before 9:00 am the day your child is absent. 
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SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

**Supplies should be brought to our 4K 

Meet and Greet sessions that will take 

place the week before school begins. 

REPORT CARDS 

4K progress reports go home three times a 

year. 

PALS testing occurs in January and May.   

Suggestion for Parents 

• Check student’s binder daily. Share and talk about the work your child brings home each day. 

• Please see that your child comes to school well-nourished and rested every day.   

• Please share with your child’s teacher any physical, mental, social, or emotional/personal condition 

that may affect the child. 

• Please label ALL your child’s sweaters, jackets, snow pants, hats, mittens, boots, school bags, etc. 

Dress your child so that he/she will be warm enough to play outdoors at any time of the year.   

WHEN SNOW BOOTS ARE WORN, SEND SHOES ALONG TO WEAR IN THE CLASSROOM. 
 

Conferences 

Parent/ Teacher Conferences are held twice a year.  The fall conference is scheduled in October and is 

requested of each family.  The spring conference is a parent or teacher requested conference, during the 

2nd trimester.  Parents or teachers may request a conference as the need arises. 

 

We look forward to being your child’s teacher during the 2022-2023 school year.   

Please contact us with any questions you may have. 

Mrs. Jill Buettner  jill.buettner@slingerschools.org   

Mrs. Gina Witkowski   gina.witkowski@slingerschools.org 
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